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Harry Potter Response

The Harry Potter movie series is one of the biggest movie franchises of all time. The music for each of the movies has generated much debate among fans due to the change in composers (John Williams versus Nicholas Hooper).


The two composers are very different in their approach to the composer. What I find an interesting question is whether this difference is because of the change in tone of the movies (i.e. the later films are much darker and ominous). Of course, Williams and Hooper are very different composers. However, it would be interesting to know if it was in part a conscious decision (on the part of the directors and composer) to change directions with the music.


Williams’ score seems to me more memorable and easy to remember than Hooper’s score. Hooper’s music seems more like it is meant to be in the background (as atmospheric music), whereas Williams’ music is much more apparent and in the forefront.


I’m looking forward to the seventh and eighth movies, not just because I’m an avid fan of Harry Potter but also because it is rumored that John Williams will be returning to score these final films. It will be really intriguing to see if the music reverts back to the way it was in the first three movies.

